

PENN CAMBRIA SCHOOL DISTRICT

Excellence in Public Education

March 2, 2018

Administration Office 201 6th Street Cresson, PA 16630 (814) 886-8121 (814) 886-4809 (Fax)

High School 401 Linden Avenue Cresson, PA 16630 (814) 886-8188 (814) 884-3977 (Fax)

Middle School 401 Division Street Gallitzin, PA 16641 (814) 886-4181 (814) 886-9308 (Fax)

Intermediate School 376 Wood Street Lilly, PA 15938 (814) 886-8532 (814) 886-5389 (Fax)

Primary School 400 Main Street Lilly, PA 15938 (814) 886-2151 (814) 886-5419 (Fax)

Pre-Primary School 205 6th Street Cresson, PA 16630 (814) 886-8166 (814) 886-4809 (Fax) Dear Penn Cambria Families,

In response to recent threats in schools across the nation, Penn Cambria has decided to partner with our state and local police to conduct random walk-throughs in all five school buildings in the district. State and/or local police will periodically walk through our buildings to show their presence, to develop a better working knowledge of our schools, and to improve collaboration with our entire school community. We hope these random walk-throughs will help students feel safe while they are at school.

Please take a couple minutes to talk with your child about the police presence that will be occurring periodically throughout the year. We do not want this to be a distraction or to raise student anxiety. Instead, we want this to be something positive for everyone.

We plan on starting these walk-throughs the week of March 5th and will continue them through the end of the school year. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cynthia Pacifico
PCPP and PCP Principal

Mr. Dane Harrold
Principal Grades 3-6

Mr. Jeff Baird
Principal Grades 7-8

Mr. James Abbott
PCHS Principal

Mr. Joseph Smorto
PCHS Assistant Principal